EOTC - Year 0/1 Update
Term 4, Week 5, 2021

Kia ora whanau,

We are excited to share our Level 2 Education Outside the Classroom (EOTC) plans with you.
We have had to limit EOTC to in-school events which require no parent help/support, and this
has required some level of tweeking.

Year 0/1 Fun Day:
On Tuesday 30th November (Postponement: Monday 13th December) the Year 0/1 students will
be participating in a Fun Day which will involve the following:

e Wheels Day

e Technology Challenge

e Bouncy Castleslill!

For this event we encourage children to:

- Bring a scooter, skates, roller blades or skateboard to participate in the Wheels Day
section of the day. A helmet is mandatory for this activity. Please only send skates and
roller blades if your child is confident to use these by themselves, with no assistance. No
bikes please.

- Have sunscreen applied in the morning before school and to make sure your child has
their school hat at school.

Tree Trimming:

This year Tree Timming will be held on Friday 3rd December. Children will be paired with a Rimu
or Totara student for this event and the older student will take the Kowhai student around the
classes to make up to 4 Christmas crafts. Once the ‘crafting’ part of Tree Trimming is complete,
children will head down to the hall to hang one decoration and to sing Christmas Carols.

For this event, children can wear something Christmassy, but it is not a requirement.

We would appreciate any donations of:
- paper bags to use for Tree Trimming
- newspaper for our Technology Challenge,
please send these along with your child in the coming weeks.

Thanks very much for your ongoing support,
Kind regards,

The Year 0/1 Team.
Nadine, Rebecca, Alesha, Cathy, Tania and Karen.



